
Question # Question: Answer:

1 On Page 3 of the RFA, it states that “in addition to the three (3) MCOs currently contracted for MHT services, 

the Agency will contract with any Applicants that submit successful Applications to provide MHT services.”  

Further, on page 8, the RFA provides “The Agency will issue a Service Provider Agreement to Applicants for 

signature upon Application approval with a start date of July 1, 2024 and that is renewed annually.”   Please 

confirm that the three (3) MCOs currently holding contracts with the Agency today for MHT services (UniCare, 

Aetna, and THP) are not required to submit an Application in order to obtain a new contract for MHT services 

effective July 1, 2024, and that their contracts with the Agency will be renewed on July 1, 2024 without the 

MCO having submitted an Application pursuant to this RFA. 

Current Managed Care Organizations 

do not need to submit a request for 

application. Current MCOs contracts 

with the Agency will be renewed on 

July 1, 2024. 
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